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Brigg Neighbourhood Team 
 
Brigg and Wolds Ward 
 
I would like to take the opportunity to introduce you to the Neighbourhood 
Policing Team covering your area. 
 
We have been fortunate enough to receive extra staffing and the team 
covering Brigg and Wolds has been expanded to include the following staff 
members: 
 

  
  

Pc 926  
Rob Armstrong 

PCSO 7760  
Lisa Bogg 

  

  

  

PCSO 7727  
Lynsey Stamp 

PCSO 7800  
Rob Straker 

 
My intention is for the PCSOs to have specific areas where they have a more 
direct responsibility, so although all of them and me will cover the whole area, 
there will be a point of contact in respect of each area. 
 
PCSO 7800 Rob Straker will be covering South Ferriby and Low Villages. 
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Our current issue in respect of the area is that of bogus callers and tradesman 
taking advantage of vulnerable people.   Although there have been no actual 
crimes committed that we are aware of, there have been a few calls which 
have caused concern, and we wish to reiterate to people that they should call 
us whenever they feel suspicious about a caller/ 
 
There have also been issues raised re parking.   This is something that we 
have been keeping an eye on, but we can only deal with motorists who are 
committing offences.   Where offences are committed, we will deal with them. 


